
Vin Snell 
 

Congratulations to Vin Snell on becoming a VBRA Waverley Branch Life Member! 

There are several conditions that need to be met in order to be nominated for such 

an honour. These are largely centred around length of and type of service provided 

to the VBRA Waverley Branch. The most notable of these is that each individual 

‘must have completed a minimum of 20 years of continuous active service with the 

Branch’. 

Vin started officiating for Waverley in 1987. He has won the VBRA Waverley Branch 

Referee of the Year award multiple times. 

Vin is also a life member of Basketball Victoria’s Technical Officials Commission 

(TOC) and our current Assistant C-Grade Coordinator. 

Congratulations Vin. Thank you for being a valuable member of our association! 

 

Trevor Stuttard 
 

Congratulations to Trevor Stuttard on becoming a VBRA Waverley Branch Life 

Member! 

There are several conditions that need to be met in order to be nominated for such 

an honour. These are largely centred around length of and type of service provided 

to the VBRA Waverley Branch. The most notable of these is that each individual 

‘must have completed a minimum of 20 years of continuous active service with the 

Branch’. 

Trevor started officiating for Waverley in 1994 and has done a fantastic job 

mentoring our domestic referees both on and off the court. Trevor has spent multiple 

years on our VBRA Waverley Committee and has a wealth of experience. Including, 

spending the last two years as our B Grade Coordinator and a Grade 3 referee 

coach. 

Congratulations Trevor. Thank you for being a valuable member of our association! 

 
Adrian Schruhm 
 

Congratulations to Adrian Schruhm on becoming a VBRA Waverley Branch Life 

Member! 

There are several conditions that need to be met in order to be nominated for such 

an honour. These are largely centred around length of and type of service provided 

to the VBRA Waverley Branch. The most notable of these is that each individual 

‘must have completed a minimum of 20 years of continuous active service with the 

Branch’. 



Adrian started officiating for Waverley in 1989 and was our Referee Advisor for the 

past 6 years. During that time Adrian and the association received multiple awards 

including: 

• 2019 TOC Referee Coach of the Year 

• 2019 TOC Metropolitan Large Referee Branch of the Year 

• 2020 Basketball Victoria Referee Branch of the Year 

After stepping back from his position as referee advisor earlier this year Adrian 

continues to be a referee coach for Big V, NBL1 and WNBL. 

Congratulations Adrian. Thank you for being a valuable member of our association! 

 


